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Moorooka Ward News and Events
Good afternoon

Welcome to my latest eNewsletter providing a snapshot of the many projects,
news and community events taking place across the Moorooka Ward.

We kick off February with two free movies for the whole family to enjoy. The
Wizard of Oz will be screening on Saturday 17 February at the Clubhouse
Moorooka and then the Super Mario Bros movie on Saturday 24 February at the
Souths Sports Club, Acacia Ridge.  Make sure you bring a blanket and chair. 
Food and drinks available for purchase also.

As always if you have any concerns or have an event you would like promoted
please don't hesitate to contact my office via moorooka.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au
or on 3403 1730.

I hope to see you out and about at any one of the great community events on
offer.

Regards, Steve.

Brisbane City Council Election Saturday 16 March 2024

Please call the Electoral Commission Queensland (ECQ) directly on 1300 881 665
if you have any questions about voting or visit ecq.qld.gov.au for further
information.

Apply for a postal vote

Early voting commences from Monday 4 March - Friday 15 March, 9am-5pm, at
Unit 5-8, 200 Evans Road, Salisbury 4107.

Free Movies in the Suburbs
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Australia Day Local Heroes Awards

I would like to congratulate all of the wonderful Moorooka Ward award
recipients who were recognised at the 2024 Australia Day Local Heroes Awards
recently: 

Michael Browning

Ted Curtis

Anne Nelis

Pauline Bell (absent)

Thank you all for your outstanding service to our community.  

Council News and Events



It's important to remain vigilant and be prepared for severe weather:

Register for Brisbane early warning severe weather alerts 

Make your emergency plan

Clear your roof, gutters and down pipes; trim trees around your house;
secure outdoor furniture 

Sandbags are available for collection 24/7:
Darra - South Depot, 38 Shamrock Road

Lota Depot, 58 Herbert Street, Lota

Morningside - Balmoral Depot, 9 Redfern Street

Newmarket - SES Depot, 66 Wilston Road

Zillmere-North Depot, 33 Jennings Street. 

Handy numbers: Council 3403 8888, SES 132 500, Energex (emergencies 13
19 62, general 13 12 53)

Remember - if it’s flooded, forget it!

Learn more 











NOW OPEN | Lord Mayor's Better Suburbs Grants

The Lord Mayor’s Better Suburbs Grants program supports not-for-profit
community organisations to deliver projects and activities across the city and



Clean Up Australia Day - 3 March

Residents are invited to help clean up
our local parks, streets, and bushland
this Clean Up Australia Day on Sunday
3 March 2024.  You can register your
own site or join one of the following
sites registered to date in our local
area:

Jessica Andrews Place/Ekibin
Park South, Annerley - 8-10am

Granard Wetland Park, Rocklea -
8-10am

Pegg's Park, Moorooka - 9-11am

CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY

to maintain, improve and develop
community facilities.  The Community
Support Category is currently open
with applications closing Monday 29
April 2024.

Learn more.

APPLY HERE

Muriel Avenue Bushcare Group

I'm pleased to advise a new bush
care group has commenced in
Moorooka!  The Muriel Avenue bush
care group aim to restore bushland
along Rocky Waterholes Creek.

Their first community working bee will
be held on Clean Up Australia
Day, Sunday 3rd March at 7:30am



Kerbside Collection Service for
2024

Please note the following remaining
suburbs for kerbside collection in the
Moorooka Ward this financial year:

Monday 22 April 2024 - Annerley

Monday 29 April 2024 -
Moorooka and Rocklea

Monday 20 May 2024 - Nathan,
Salisbury and Tarragindi

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS

Mt Gravatt Community Centre
Free Pop-Up Immunisation Clinic and Free Hearing Checks on Wednesday 7
February 2024

(meet in the carpark at the Peter Scott Skate Park).  The group will then continue
to meet at 7:30am on the first Sunday of each month.  

If you are keen to lend a hand and get involved, please contact the
coordinators Luke and Brigette, via murielavbushcare@gmail.com for further
information.

COMMUNITY NEWS



Free Pop-Up Immunisation
Clinic

The immunisation clinic will be open
10:00am to 1:00pm. Anyone over the
age of 18 will be eligible to receive the
vaccination for flu, COVID-19, shingles
and tetanus. No appointments are
necessary for this service.

Free Hearing Check

The hearing checks will be open
9:00am to 12:00pm. This is available
for people over the age of 26. The
check takes 15 minutes. Please  call
the Mt Gravatt Community Centre
Reception on 1300 001 383 to make
an appointment.

Learn how to plan for your future
health care

The Metro South Health Advance Care Planning Service (Queensland Health) is
holding a series of free, monthly consumer clinics at locations throughout the
Metro South Health region including Woolloongabba, Beenleigh, Browns Plains,
Eight Mile Plains, Inala and Wynnum-Manly during 2024.

The clinics will enable consumers to learn more about advance care planning
(ACP) and receive support to complete Queensland ACP documents including
the Enduring Power of Attorney, Advance Health Directive and Statement of
Choices.





Brisbane Airport Community
Giving Fund

Applications for the Brisbane Airport
Community Giving Fund are now
open.  This fund provides grants of up
to $5000 to support local programs
and projects that protect our planet,
connect communities, inspire younger
generations and support a healthy
lifestyle.

Applications close 5pm on Sunday 25
February 2024.

APPLY HERE

WHAT'S ON





Play Matters are excited to start their new free monthly Stay & Play for families
who have a child diagnosed with cancer! 

No matter what stage of the childhood cancer experience you are at, your
family is welcome to attend. The Stay & Play will be run by Anh, director and
resident occupational therapist, who has many suggestions for toys and
activities to assist your child's development and learning. 

This is an opportunity to meet other families and have some play time with your
little one at our toy library located in the beautiful Koala Park, Moorooka.

The first Stay & Play will be 24th February from 9.30-10.30am. For more
information, please email us at playmatterstoylibrary@gmail.com.

Proudly supported by the Lord Mayor’s Community Fund and Moorooka Ward
Councillor Steve Griffiths.
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